
Dear Sir/Madam: 
  
The ocean is a precious resource.  We must protect it's beauty and marine life for future 
generations.  As new technology may make tall windmills obselete in a few years (already 
turbines that float on water are being developed and are extremely effifient), we must act 
cautiously and juduciously in regard to our beautiful seashore.   
  
I strongly support Gov. Romney's Ocean Management Task Force's initiative and am pleased 
with his recommendations for state governance of our ocean resources. 
  
No part of our precious Nantucket Sound should be allowed to be altered until a full study of the 
ramification of development have been soberly assessed. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
James Curtis 
Edgartown, MA 
 


